
Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge 

economic and environmental opportunity. The company has a plan to improve water quality, 

wetlands and the river and leave the site better than it is today. I am writing to encourage you to 

permit the project as quickly as possible. 

Perpetua Resources has developed a plan to provide our nation with a domestic supply of antimony 

and protect the environment in the process. Perpetua is mindful of its impact and has designed its 

project to meet or exceed environmental thresholds. For example, modeling in the SDEIS showed 

the Operations Area Boundary would not exceed the National Ambient Air Quality Standards and 

mercury, nitrogen and sulfur would fall below significant impact levels. I believe Perpetua Resources 

can strike the balance of mining the materials we need safely, while also protecting and restoring 

the environment. 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness in the review process. The U.S. Forest Service has not cut 

any corners over the past 6 years analyzing the project and I've appreciated the opportunities to 

provide feedback. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the Stibnite Gold 

Project. 

Gayla Olson 


